
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Maren Latimer; joetippy@valornet.com
Cc: Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD
Subject: RE: JR Oil Eaton BAC
Date: Tuesday, July 31, 2018 12:30:00 PM
Attachments: approved_1RP4591_Updated JR BAC Project.pdf

Mr. Tippy:
 
Thank you for your patience and compliance. NMOCD approves of the remediation thus far
completed for 1RP-4591. Backfill approval and liner emplacement approved.
 
Please remember to submit dated photo documentation along with the final C-141 and short
remediation/closure summary.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Maren Latimer <Maren.Latimer@nmoilpatch.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 9:57 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: JR Oil Eaton BAC
 
Good Morning,
Per the request of Joe Tippy of JR Oil Co., I have attached a copy of the updated remediation plan/

sample test results requested at your meeting with him on June 29th. Please don’t hesitate to
call/email me if you have any questions or need anything further.
 
 

Maren Latimer
Petroleum Asset Management
Oil Patch Accounting
(575) 392-8252
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Lynx Petroleum Consultants, Inc.
(575) 392-6950
 


